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We Came, We Saw, We Left: A Family Gap
Year
Visit historic battlefields, share the road
with horse-drawn buggies, and explore two
vibrant cities on the rise. Inside Moon
Pennsylvania you'll find: -Strategic
itineraries like a 7-day spin through the
best of the state, weekend trips, and tips
for history buffs, families, and outdoor
adventurers -The top sights and unique
experiences: Sneak a peek at the Liberty Bell
and museum-hop in Philadelphia and
Pittsburgh. Hike, camp, or show off your
snowboarding skills in the Poconos, spot
roaming elk in the Pennsylvania Wilds, and
relax on the shores of Lake Erie. Learn about
American history at Gettysburg, marvel at
Frank Lloyd Wright's masterpiece in the
Laurel Highlands, or take a horse-drawn buggy
through Amish country. Find the best Philly
cheesesteak, indulge in all that Hershey has
to offer, and try a "Pittsburgh-style"
sandwich stuffed with fries -Suggestions for
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day trips
from Philadelphia and Pittsburgh,
including Bucks County, Amish Country,
Moraine and McConnells Mill State Parks,
Fallingwater, and Cook Forest State Park
-Local tips from Philadelphia local Rachel
Vigoda on when to go, how to get around, and
where to stay -Thorough background
information on the landscape, wildlife,
climate, and local culture -Focused coverage
of Philadelphia, Pennsylvania Dutch Country,
the Pocono Mountains, Pittsburgh, the
Alleghenies, the Lake Region, and
Pennsylvania WildsWith Moon Pennsylvania's
practical tips and local insight, you can
experience the best of the Keystone State.
Staying in the city' Try Moon Pittsburgh or
Moon Philadelphia. Exploring more of the East
Coast' Try Moon Virginia & Maryland or Moon
Washington DC.

Backpacking Pennsylvania
A guide to trails 60 minutes or 60 miles from
Philadelphia, Best Hikes Near Philadelphia
features useful trail specs and hike
summaries accompanied by easy-to-read maps
and stunning photos. More than just a
guidebook, however, it also includes an
extensive section on weather, trail
etiquette, hiking with dogs, judging trail
mileage, local flora and fauna, and the value
of hikers lobbying for wilderness.
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Hikes in Western Pennsylvania
Veteran trailblazer and outdoor activist Tom
Thwaites, the author of two other Explorer's
Guide 50 Hikes guides to Pennsylvania, has
completely revised and updated this guide to
the central portion of Penn's Woods. A
wonderful area of wild country and wildlife,
this region offers a vast network of
maintained trail systems, yet is nevertheless
lightly traveled. The author has added 11 new
hikes to reflect changing trail conditions,
and has re-hiked and checked each of the
remaining hikes for this fourth edition. Each
hike includes a topographical map,
information on mileage, rise, and difficulty,
and narrative on sights you'll see along the
way.

Pennsylvania Hiking Trails
Pennsylvania is renowned for its well
protected and uncrowded trout streams, and
this guide has established itself as the
trusted resource for resident and visiting
anglers.

Waterfalls of Pennsylvania
Maps, cross-sections, diagrams, photos, and
text describe the geologic foundations of the
state of New York.
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Explorer's
Pennsylvania: From the Mason-Dixon Line
to the Poconos and North Mountain
(Fifth Edition) (Explorer's 50 Hikes)
Although known predominantly for its
Pennsylvania Dutch culture, the Gettysburg
battlefield, and the cities of Harrisburg,
Lancaster, and York, south-central
Pennsylvania is home to many tracts of public
lands that offer a diverse array of hiking
experiences. From the gentle farm country of
Lancaster and York Counties, to the steepsided ravines along the Susquehanna River, to
the rugged ridges north of Harrisburg, and
the rolling hills of South Mountain, you'll
find hikes to suit about any taste and
interest. 60 Hikes Within 60 Miles:
Harrisburg, by local outdoorsman Matt Willen,
provides the first and most comprehensive
hiking guide to the region. Each hike
description features key information on
length, hiking time, difficulty,
configuration, scenery, traffic, trail
surface, and accessibility. This guide
features information on the history and
natural history of the areas the hikes pass
through, detailed trail maps and elevation
profiles, clear directions to the trailheads
and trailhead GPS data, and tips on nearby
activities.

Eastern Pennsylvania All-Outdoors Atlas
Page 5/22

How To Download eBook Hiking Pennsylvania A
Guide To The States Greatest Hikes State Hiking
Guides
Series
& Field
Guide
Old Loggers Path Guide
Covers 50 dayhikes and 5 backpacking trails
with tips, times, vistas, and maps.

Guide to the Elk Trail
50 Hikes in Central Pennsylvania
DIVA complete guide and source-book brimming
with advice on collecting and preparing gems
and minerals . /div

Short Hikes in God's Country
Many with full-color maps and photos! Each
book includes: Up-to-date trail descriptions
with mile-by-mile directional cues Detailed
trail maps and GPS coordinates Difficulty
ratings and average hiking times A Trail
Finder for best hikes with dogs, with
children, for great views, or for wildlife
viewing Information on fees and permits,
contacts, attractions, restaurants,
accommodations, and canine compatibility
Leave No Trace and wilderness safety tips and
techniques

The Hike
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This book describes seventy-five of the best
trails the Empire State has to offer—from the
4,000-foot peaks of the Adirondacks and the
lore of Rip Van Winkle's Catskills, to the
glacier-gouged landscape of the Finger Lakes
region and the Niagara Frontier's historic
Erie Canal.

Guide to the Pinchot Trail System
A new hiking guide to the many superb trails
and recreation areas, accessible to hikers
throughout the Washington, DC area. Maryland
is one of the most densely populated states
in the Union, yet miles of hiking trails
weave throughout its natural areas.
Assateague Island contains a 26-mile trail
along the Atlantic shoreline with backcountry
campsites. The C&O Canal Trail stretches 184
miles from Washington, D.C. to Cumberland,
Maryland, and 40 miles of the Appalachian
Trail pass through the state. The 29-mile
Catoctin Trail links three state parks, while
Catoctin Mountain National Park alone has 50
miles of hiking trails. And an abundance of
state and regional parks and forests offer
additional pathways, making it possible to be
less than a 30-minute drive from a hike no
matter where you are in the state. Hikes are
concentrated around one of the most densely
populated regions of the US, and range from a
1.2-mile ramble in Swallow Falls State Park
to a 4-day backpacking trip across Maryland's
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An overview chart at the beginning of
the book provides information on the 50 hikes
at a glance. Each hike description includes
directions to the trailhead, a detailed
account of the route, a map, and entertaining
asides on natural and historical points of
interest. 50 black and white photographs, 51
maps.

Western Pennsylvania All-Outdoors Atlas
& Field Guide
The complete reference to recommended trails
in the state. The best of each region from
Keystone Trails Association members.
Descriptions of hundreds of trails plus a
chapter on state's nine long-distance trails.

Best Hikes Near Philadelphia
Best Hikes of the Appalachian Trail:
Mid-Atlantic
Featuring illustrated maps, elevation
profiles, and photos, this guide to 50 of
Pennsylvania’s top hiking destinations
provides detailed directions, mile-by-mile
trail descriptions, and quick-reference boxes
for trail specifications and summaries.
Recommendations for accommodations and
restaurants round out this exceptionally
detailed guide book.
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Hikes in Pennsylvania's Grand
Canyon
AMC's Best Day Hikes near Philadelphia will
take you through 50 of the region's best
hikes for all levels. Ideal for families,
tourists, and locals alike, this easy-to-use
guide will help you explore Eastern
Pennsylvania, New Jersey, and Delaware yearround, from lesser-known excursions to area
favorites, including several hikes on the
Appalachian Trail. Take a walk through
historic Valley Forge, discover the beautiful
Brandywine Creek State Park, and see the
Pinnacle's spectacular views on the
Appalachian Trail. Fully revised and updated,
this edition features new hikes in Wolf's
Hollow Country Park, Stroud Preserve, Brendan
Byrne State Forest, Rockhopper/Dry Run Creek
Trails, Trexler Preserve, and Blue Marsh
Lake. All descriptions of previously featured
trails have been updated to reflect the most
recent openings, closings, and reroutings,
highlighting the best hikes within an hour or
two of Philadelphia.

Monongahela National Forest Hiking
Guide
“The Hike just works. It’s like early, good
Chuck Palahniuk. . . . Magary underhands a
twist in at the end that hits you like a
sharp jab at the bell. . . . It’s just that
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—NPR.org “A page-turner. . . .
Inventive, funny. . . . Quietly profound and
touching.”—BoingBoing From the author of The
Postmortal, a fantasy saga unlike any you’ve
read before, weaving elements of folk tales
and video games into a riveting,
unforgettable adventure of what a man will
endure to return to his family When Ben, a
suburban family man, takes a business trip to
rural Pennsylvania, he decides to spend the
afternoon before his dinner meeting on a
short hike. Once he sets out into the woods
behind his hotel, he quickly comes to realize
that the path he has chosen cannot be given
up easily. With no choice but to move
forward, Ben finds himself falling deeper and
deeper into a world of man-eating giants,
bizarre demons, and colossal insects. On a
quest of epic, life-or-death proportions, Ben
finds help comes in some of the most
unexpected forms, including a profane
crustacean and a variety of magical objects,
tools, and potions. Desperate to return to
his family, Ben is determined to track down
the “Producer,” the creator of the world in
which he is being held hostage and the only
one who can free him from the path. At once
bitingly funny and emotionally absorbing,
Magary’s novel is a remarkably unique
addition to the contemporary fantasy genre,
one that draws as easily from the world of
classic folk tales as it does from video
games. In The Hike, Magary takes readers on a
daring odyssey away from our day-to-day grind
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and transports
propelled by heart, imagination, and
survival. From the Hardcover edition.

Pennsylvania Waterfalls
Sportsman's Connection's Eastern Pennsylvania
All-Outdoors Atlas & Field Guide contains
maps created at twice the scale of other road
atlases, which means double the detail. And
while the maps are sure to be the finest
quality you have ever used, the thing that
makes this book unique is all the additional
information. Your favorite outdoor activities
including fishing lakes and streams, hunting,
camping, hiking and biking,snowmobiling and
off-roading, paddeling, skiing, golfing and
wildlife viewing are covered in great depth
with helpful editorial and extensive tables,
which are all cross-referenced and indexed to
the map pages in a way that's fun and easy to
use.

60 Hikes Within 60 Miles: Harrisburg
• 78 hikes, including 4 backpacking trails •
Updated and expanded edition with several
newly blazed trails • Paths to scenic vistas,
waterfalls, and natural wonders • Detailed
maps and first-hand descriptions of each hike
• Color photos of the region's remarkable
beauty • Essential information on duration,
distance, difficulty, elevation, and
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highlights
along the way
Great Hikes in the Poconos
Hiking Guide to Western Pennsylvania
The mountain ranges of North Carolina are
distinguished by steep gorges, spectacular
waterfalls, lush forests, open vistas, and
temperate weather, making them a popular
hiking destination in every season. This
updated edition offers day hikes for all
abilities, including an underground hike
through an old gold mine and a climb to the
top of the highest peak on the Blue Ridge
Parkway. Historical anecdotes and natural
history information round out the package.

50 Hikes in Maryland
Hiking guide to the state's biggest tourist
area Varied hikes are appropriate for all
abilities An easy-to-use guidebook to more
than 40 favorite hikes in northeast
Pennsylvania (north of Route 78, east of
Route 15). Each hike begins with a table
listing hike distance, elevation, directions
to trailhead, interesting features along the
way, handicapped accessibility, duration of
hike, hiking surface description,
permissibility of hunting, and facilities,
followed by a short narrative that describes
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detail where to go and what to see on
each hike. Each hike includes a topographic
map with the selected route marked. The hikes
vary from easy to moderate to challenging.

AMC's Best Day Hikes Near Philadelphia
To those who enjoy outdoor adventure,
Pennsylvania offers a number of natural
attractions: wild rivers, impressive
mountains, the silence of deep forests. But
Pennsylvania's sublime overlooks, remarkable
natural features in themselves, frequently go
unnoticed despite their historical and scenic
interest. The selected overlooks are easy to
reach by automobile or by foot, and they
offer much more than a pretty view. Each
chapter presents vital information about an
overlook, including a general description of
the overlook and its area, the site's
distinguishing features, its height, the
compass direction of the view, and nearby and
distant features visible from the overlook.
Michaels also notes recreational activities
and opportunities near each site. For
weekends filled with nature, beauty, and
history, this book is an invaluable guide.

Moon Pennsylvania
Hiking Waterfalls in Pennsylvania
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Roadside Geology of New York
Hiking the Susquehannock Trail
Best Hikes of the Appalachian Trail: MidAtlantic by Matt Willen provides readers with
detailed information on 43 of the best
Appalachian Trail day hikes along the 450
miles stretch of trail that extends from
Harper's Ferry, West Virginia to the New
York/Connecticut state line. The guide
includes a range of hikes, from those that
are suitable for families with small children
looking for a nice walk in the woods, to the
seasoned hiker out for challenging weekend.
Many of the hikes make use of adjacent side
trails to create loop and balloon
configuration trips as well as out-and-back
excursions, and all of the trips can be
completed with a single car. Each of the
profiles includes pertinent information on
the history or natural history of the hike
and provides recommendations for other
activities or sites of interest in the area.

Pennsylvania Overlooks: A Guide for
Sightseers and Outdoor People
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Find Your Way to Pennsylvania’s Most
Beautiful Waterfalls Waterfalls create a
feeling of serenity, a sense of restrained
power. Their grandeur takes our breath away.
Their gentle sounds complement periods of
meditation. Let award-winning photographer
and creator of Pennsylvania’s most read
travel blog Jim Cheney guide you to more than
180 of the top-ranked waterfalls in the
state. Your bucket list should include these
gorgeous locales that decorate Pennsylvania’s
landscape. The waterfalls are organized
geographically and ranked by beauty. Entries
include all the information you need, like
directions, distance, and hike difficulty, as
well as details about each waterfall, such as
height, width, and the best time of year to
visit. Not-to-miss sights and nearby
activities are also called out, so you can
make the most of every outing. Plus, Jim’s
incomparable photography makes this guidebook
worthy of any coffee table. From the towering
falls of the Poconos to the scenic gems of
the Laurel Highlands and everywhere in
between, experience them all with this
wonderful guidebook. These natural wonders
prove that the Keystone State is home to some
of the most picturesque sites in America!

Field Guide to Wild Mushrooms of
Pennsylvania and the Mid-Atlantic
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Hiking the Allegheny National Forest
Pennsylvania has the most extensive system of
backpacking trails of any state east of the
Mississippi River. While most hiking guides
to the state feature information on dayhikes,
this valuable guide will give backpackers of
all levels a resource for discovering and
learning about longer trails for more rugged
journeys by foot. AUTHOR: Jeff Mitchell is an
attorney and avid hiker who lives in
Tunkhannock, Pennsylvania. He is the author
of Hiking the Endless Mountains
(0-8117-2648-7)

50 Hikes in Western Pennsylvania
Pennsylvania State Parks
Beautiful waterfalls grace Pennsylvania's
natural landscape. This full-color guide
takes hikers to 66 of the most picturesque
falls in the state, offering detailed
descriptions of each hike, color maps, and
features to look for on the trail.
Photographers will find hints on when to be
at the falls for the best light and how to
get the best views. AUTHOR: Scott E. Brown is
an engineering professional and high school
teacher. An avid outdoor photographer, he has
had articles and images published in several
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magazines. He lives in Horsham,
Pennsylvania, and is a member of the North
American Nature Photographers Association.
SELLING POINTS: Beautiful color photos of
waterfalls Directions to sites, distance,
difficulty, elevation change, and highlights
along the way Tips for photographers on
composition, exposures, unique perspectives,
and gear 20 colour photographs

Trout Streams and Hatches of
Pennsylvania
Hiking Ohio
Sportsman's Connection's Western Pennsylvania
All-Outdoors Atlas & Field Guide contains
maps created at twice the scale of other road
atlases, which means double the detail. And
while the maps are sure to be the finest
quality you have ever used, the thing that
makes this book unique is all the additional
information. Your favorite outdoor activities
including fishing lakes and streams, hunting,
camping, hiking and biking,snowmobiling and
off-roading, paddeling, skiing, golfing and
wildlife viewing are covered in great depth
with helpful editorial and extensive tables,
which are all cross-referenced and indexed to
the map pages in a way that's fun and easy to
use.
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Charlie Wheelan and his family do what others
dream of: They take a year off to travel the
world. This is their story. What would happen
if you quit your life for a year? In a
pre–COVID-19 world, the Wheelan family
decided to find out; leaving behind work,
school, and even the family dogs to travel
the world on a modest budget. Equal parts
"how-to" and "how-not-to"—and with an eye
toward a world emerging from a pandemic—We
Came, We Saw, We Left is the insightful and
often hilarious account of one family’s gapyear experiment. Wheelan paints a picture of
adventure and connectivity, juggling themes
of local politics, global economics, and
family dynamics while exploring answers to
questions like: How do you sneak out of a
Peruvian town that has been barricaded by the
local army? And where can you get treatment
for a flesh-eating bacteria your daughter
picked up two continents ago? From Colombia
to Cambodia, We Came, We Saw, We Left
chronicles nine months across six continents
with three teenagers. What could go wrong?

Rockhounding Pennsylvania and New
Jersey
Hiking Waterfalls in Pennsylvania includes
detailed hike descriptions, maps, and color
photos for some of the state’s most scenic
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waterfall
hikes. Hike descriptions include
history, local trivia, and GPS coordinates.
Hiking Waterfalls in Pennsylvania will take
you through state and national parks,
forests, monuments and wilderness areas, and
from popular city parks to the most remote
and secluded corners of the area to view the
most spectacular waterfalls.

Hiking New York
This revised and expanded edition of mushroom
expert Bill Russell’s popular Field Guide to
Wild Mushrooms of Pennsylvania and the MidAtlantic provides both novice and experienced
mushroom foragers with detailed, easy-to-use
information about more than one hundred
species of these fungi, including twenty-five
varieties not found in the previous guide.
From the Morel to the Chanterelle to the
aptly named Chicken of the Woods, mushrooms
of the mid-Atlantic region can be harvested
and enjoyed, if you know where to look. Each
entry in this field guide contains a detailed
description, current scientific
classification, key updates and information
from recent studies, and high-quality color
photographs to aid in identification.
Thoughtfully organized by season, the guide
shows you how to locate and identify the most
common mushrooms in the region and recognize
look-alikes—and explains what to do with
edible mushrooms once you’ve found them.
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Featuring
over one hundred full-color
illustrations and distilling Russell’s fifty
years of experience in hunting, studying, and
teaching about wild mushrooms, Field Guide to
Wild Mushrooms of Pennsylvania and the MidAtlantic is an indispensable reference for
curious hikers, amateur biologists,
adventurous chefs, and mycophiles of all
stripes.

Hiking the Endless Mountains
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